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AUTHENTICATION

IN ART

Call for Applications

AiA received the following announcement from CAfA [Court of Arbitration for Art]:

The Court of Arbitration for Art (CAfA) is very pleased to now be accepting applications to serve in
either of its two expert pools, including in the areas of: (1) material analysis, and (2) art history.

One of the unique features of the CAfA is that it offers these two areas of expertise to parties
disputing the authenticity or title to visual art. An expert designated from one of these pools shall
serve as the only admissible and testifying expert in that case.

We invite any interested party to review the respective criteria for these expert pools on the CAfA

website and, if appropriate, to apply for inclusion within one of the pools. Applications will be
considered by a special committee of the CAfA on a rolling basis.

www.cafa.world
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